
 

 

 
**Pricing Announcement** 
 
Point Of Contact List: 
Orders: salesadmin@paceworldwide.com 
PACE Sales: mluzius@paceworldwide.com 
  

 
 
To all PACE Distribution Partners, 
 
We will be implementing a price increase effective August 1st, 2025. Below outlines the details 
of our upcoming price increase. 
 

• 7.5% increase on SYS, SCS and FMX products 
• 10.00% increase on SPARE, TIP, FF (fume extraction filters) products 
• 0.0% increase on Capital BGA systems  

 
Please note, we did NOT have a general price increase in January 2025. Given significant cost 
increases, we are now pushed to make this change. 
 
For any questions or clarifications, please contact us using the emails listed at the top of this 
document. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Mike Luzius              
Corporate Sales Director 
PACE Worldwide  

 

July 1st, 2025 
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